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Sub: Protocol of Surveillance-reg.

Ref: The Secretary (TW)’s letter No.33-785/2014/JA/Prot/ ANTRI/TW
dated 28.11.2014.

Madam,

I am directed to refer to the letier under reference on the subject
cited above. In this connection it is to inform that presently this department

is not in a position to provide dinghies to AATVS.

Yours faithfully,

-

(Jayalakshmi)
Administrative Officer
PCCF’s Office.
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